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Dear Parents & Friends, 
 
It has been a busy couple of weeks at HTG! Last Wednesday it was so good to celebrate the                   
learning that is happening daily in the learning spaces. Thank you to all the parents and                
grandparents who visited the classrooms and attended the assembly on this day. It has been               
lovely to see so many parents working with their children in their class over this past week as                  
well. 
 

Dentist Visit 
 

This week the Dentist has been visiting us. Many of the students            
have enjoyed visiting the dentist and there were many happy smiles.           
A letter from the Dentist has been sent home with your child            
regarding any follow up information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year Six Canberra Excursion 
 

On Thursday the Year Six students, Mrs Taouk, Mrs Finch, Mr Galea and Mr Fisher set off early                  
to visit Canberra. So far they have visited Parliament House where the students had the               
opportunity to participate in a role play and pretend to be politicians as well as have a tour of                   
Parliament House. Visiting the Australian War Memorial was one special place that the students              
have thoroughly enjoyed learning about the significance of Anzac Day and Remembrance Day.  
 

The Year Six students and teachers are due to arrive back to school at 5.00pm on Friday                 
afternoon, but please check SkoolBag for any updates on arrival times. 
 
God bless, 
 

Michelle O’Leary 
Acting Assistant Principal 
 
 



From The Religious Education Coordinator 
 

Be Mindful Like Jesus  
Jesus is a brilliant example of mindfulness in action. He saw everything and everyone fresh, as for the                  
first time, without hang-ups and preconceptions. Here is a great illustration of acceptance, trust, setting               
aside ideas and opinions and, above all, not making judgements. This paves the way for openness and                 
the readiness to give everything and everyone a chance. We could pursue Jesus’ style of mindfulness                
by starting to cultivate acceptance, letting go, not striving to prove anything, not comparing ourselves to                
others. 
 

End of Year Events: 
The end of Year is always a busy time in the Religious life of the school. Pease mark the following                    
events on your calendar: 
 

- 2/12/18  -     Advent Begins 
- 11/12/18 -    Year 6 Graduation - 6pm 
- 13/12/18 -    End of Year Liturgy and prize giving 
- 14/12/18 -    Advent Mass - 9:15am  
                      and Nativity Play and Carols - 2:10pm 

 

Mark Galea 
Religious Education Coordinator 

 
 
 

School Zone Reminder 
 

A reminder to all our parents that       
school zones remain in place for      
the safety of our children and      
families. 
School zones operate on ​all     
gazetted schools days, which are     
all days the school is open, ​even       
pupil free days. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


